
Construction is starting! 
UW Tacoma campus to Yakima Ave. 
Expect drilling noise and traffic controls from July 25 through August at new well locations. Work is scheduled between 9 a.m.  

to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday, and should take less than two days at each location. Some work conducted on the UW  

Tacoma campus may start as early as 7 a.m.  

The Washington Department of Ecology and UW Tacoma are partnering to clean up pollution underneath the UW Tacoma 

campus and nearby. Step one: we will investigate the extent of pollution underground. We will be drilling new monitoring wells 

on the UW Tacoma campus and on city property between S. Yakima Ave and Pacific Ave, and between 17th and 21st 

Streets.  

Questions? See Ecology’s UW Tacoma cleanup website by searching “ UW Tacoma 

cleanup,” navigate to https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=141, or call (360) 

407-0067.  
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